
Year 3 Photo for Art Note

3rd February 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of our Visual Arts program for Term 1 students will be learning to create self portraits.
We are requesting that you send a photo of your child/ren to school by Thursday Week 4. The
photo needs to be a recent, close up, front-on view of your child’s face. An example of a
photo that would be suitable is your child/ren’s year 2 individual portrait school photo.

Kind regards,
Mrs Stevenson, Mrs Worsley and Miss Dooley


